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ATTENTION PROVIDERS OF HOME HEALTH SERVICES: 

Louisiana Medicaid has chosen to delay the home health prior authorization requirement for 
Medicaid fee-for-service beneficiaries ages 21 and older. Prior authorization will not be 
prerequisite to the start of services for this age group at this time. Until further notice, claims for 
home health services for adults who are fee-for-service beneficiaries will be processed by Molina 
in the same manner as prior to 9/1/2018.   More information will be forthcoming in the near 
future. If you have questions about this message, please contact Michelle Renée at 
Michelle.Renee@la.gov or (225) 342-6888. 
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